
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

We are thrilled to be able to share further details about our new 
nursery which will be opening in September 2016 admitting children 
from Oxley Park, Kingsmead and the surrounding areas.  
 
The nursery is going to be a brand new, purpose built, self-contained 
nursery unit at Shenley Wood with places for 52 children (26 
children in a morning and 26 children in an afternoon) whose date of 
birth falls between 1st September 2012 and 31st August 2013.  
 
Information about the nursery, how to apply for a place and an 
application form are in our Nursery Information Pack that is 
available from the Oxley Park Academy School Office. This will be 
followed by two parent information sessions for those who would like 
to find out more about the nursery on Monday 16th May at 6:30pm 
with the session being repeated on Wednesday 18th May at 9:30am 
at Oxley Park Academy. 
 


